
11am

Introit: ‘Holy,Holy, Holy’

Silent Prayer

Call to Worship
'Thine for ever! God of love,

Hear us from Thy throne above;
Thine for ever may we be,

Here and in eternity.'
NAH 615: v1

Invocation

Meditation: Psalm 34: 1-8. (NIV), Lorraine Cooper

Hymn NAH 591: ‘Saviour Blessed Saviour'

Tithes and Offerings

Children’s Time: Sophie Deane

Family Prayer: Neilson Roberts

Hymn NAH 456: ‘Dear Lord and Father of Mankind’

Scripture Reading: Ephesians 2: 6-10, 19-22, John Cooper

Sermon: 'Hat factory or Church?', Pastor James Huzzey

Hymn 263:‘The Church’s One Foundation’

Benediction: Pastor James Huzzey

Serving Elder: Brian Davison
Organist: Brian Combridge

Pianist: Min Young Bae

CONTACTS
Pastoral Team

Jacques Venter
jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941

Sam Neves
samneves@mac.com / 07522 088 007

Mary Barrett
mbarrett@secadventist.org.uk / 07961 777 446

Stanborough Centre Office
Michael Swain

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320 372

Church Clerk
swan.patricia4@gmail.com / 07905 620 080

Bulletin Deadline WED 3pm
bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org

 

SUNSET TIMES
Today:  8:57pm   Next Friday: 9:04pm

23 May 2015

 

Welcome To
Stanborough Park Church

Pastoral Team: Jacques Venter  Mary Barrett  Sam Neves
Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church

609 St Albans Road  Watford WD25 9JL
01923 894 664

www.stanboroughchurch.org
www.spsda.co.uk/watch

Family Service



Introit
Welcome and Opening Prayer

Hymn NAH 591: ‘Saviour Blessed Saviour'

Tithes and Offerings
Offertory and Family Prayer

Hymn NAH 456: ‘Dear Lord and Father of Mankind’

Sermon: 'Hat factory or Church?', Pastor James Huzzey

Hymn 263:‘The Church’s One Foundation’

Benediction: Pastor James Huzzey

9.45am

Welcome: Michael Dragoyevich
Hymn 459: "Love divine, all loves excelling"

Prayer: Michael Dragoyevich
Mission Report: Zeny Cooper

Hymn 519: "He leadeth me! Oh, blessed thought!"
Lesson Study: "The Mission of Jesus"

Memory Text: 
"The Son of Man has come to seek 

and to save that which was lost". Luke 19:10
Mission Offering: Paula Yunueu Carrillo
Hymn 475: "Have Thine own way, Lord!"

Prayer: Michael Dragoyevich

Host: Rebecca Chisum
Preacher: Jacques Vitry

Sermon: “When you can't see His plan' 
Scripture Reading: Luke 22:39-46 

Elder: Dave Burgess
Praise Leader: Kerhys Sterling
Coordinator: Antonia Vujdeu

PRAYER CORNER. Let us pray for vulnerable disabled people 
who are subject to abuse of various kinds. Let us also 
remember Christians in Britain who are in difficulty because of 
their principles.

THE SINGI  NG GROUP will be singing at Courtland Lodge, 
Courtland Close WD24 5GW at 3.30 pm today.

SOUP RUN 29 May will be led by Pat Walton and the driver is 
Eddie Nyathi. If you wish to go, please contact Pat Walton. 

THE NEXT HEALTH LECTURE is on 28 May at 8pm - ‘Caring for 
your feet’ presented by Mrs. M. Johns.  Soup and rolls at 7pm.

WELFARE DEPARTMENT is in urgent need of bed linen – single 
and double, plus food.

NEXT TUESDAY TALKS, 9 JUNE at 8pm. A light supper will be 
served at 7pm.

FREE LITERATURE will be available in the North Porch. Please 
help yourself and give to your neighbours, friends and family.

DANIEL BIBLE STUDY GROUP will meet on Tuesday at 10.30am in 
the Maple Room.  Email: pboyler6@aol.com.

FAMILY MINISTRY PRAYER BASKET is with the Vaggas family. We 
invite the church to pray for Costas, Nadia, Christiana and 
Gabriela . "The steadfast love of the Lord never ceases, His 
mercies never come to an end; they are new every morning; 
great is Thy faithfulness." -Lamentations 3:22-23.

'£1 IN THE POT FOR A PEW' Thank you to all who popped a £1 in 
the 'Pot' last Sabbath. The amount raised was £208.58 which 
was very encouraging. Pots will be at the  entrance /exits of all 
three services again today. Please continue to put those odd 
£1 coins aside during the week so we can end on a high.

YOUR URGENT ATTENTION REQUIRED. The area in the concourse 
by the arched entrance needs to be cleared of all objects 
(except any chairs and tables that are in constant use) by the 
19th June. Anything remaining after this date will have to be 
cleared from the site as unwanted as the installation of the 
new lift is about to take place. Thank you for your cooperation.

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH, 6 JUNE. Please book using the envelopes 
at the desk & in the marquee, and place in the offering plate, 
or email fellowshiplunch7@gmail.com. Last date for booking is 
Tues 2nd June. 

LEO AND SHARON are expressing gratitude to God for 
celebrating two happy years of marriage on 13 May and 
also for the safe arrival of their son Sebastian the following
day, weighing 7lbs 7oz. Mother and baby are doing well. 
Many thanks also to the Church family for their kind 
expressions of love. 

ORCHESTRA REHEARSAL, FRIDAY 29 MAY, at 7.30pm.

ADVENTURER / PATHFINDER, SABBATH 30 MAY 
(COMMUNITY DAY), 3.45 – 6.00pm and SUNDAY 31 MAY 
9.45-12noon.

THE NEXT SOUPER SABBATH will be held 30 May following 
the services. All welcome. It is very important you let us 
know if you would like to come so we can provide 
sufficiently for all. Email d.burgess330@btinternet.com or 
call 07725322490 before 25 May to avoid disappointment

ANOTHER FOOTBALL CLUB. A group of us is trying to start a 
football club. If you'd like to join please come to the 
Stanborough School Gym on Thursdays from 8:30-10pm.

SPONSORED CYCLE RIDES. Tomorrow Kish Poddar and his 
team start their Sponsored ride from London to Paris to 
raise school fees for 50 orphans. On Monday John 
Cooper begins his ride from Lands End to John O'Groats 
to raise the school fees for the orphans as well as for the 
Community Chaplaincy Service. Please keep them in 
your prayers in the next few days that God will bring them
all home safely. 

COMMUNITY CHAPLAINCY AND PATHFINDER GROUP will 
be going out on 30th May 2015. We will be meeting at 
2:30pm in the Maple room. Good way to reach our 
community to talk about our church and all our outreach
program, for further information, please join us . For further
information contact 
Enoch,enochkanagaraj@yahoo.co.uk 

ACCOMMODATION REQUIRED. Two SDA ladies are looking
for long-term renting of a 1 or 2 bedrooms flat/house in 
(West) Watford, (preferably close to Watford General 
Hospital), starting with latest the beginning of July. Please 
contact Gabriela Lupu at gabi.lupu@gmail.com, landline
01764.430.546 or mobile 0782.385.27.95. 
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